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How long have you been teaching? 25 years.
Why did you decide to become a teacher? As a Boy Scout leader, I enjoyed teaching children.
Where did you go to school to become a teacher?                   Barrington College and University of Rhode Island.
Have you only taught in the Providence school system? No, I have taught in Cranston, Lincoln and East Providence
What is your favorite subject? I chose physical Education for my career because I was very athletic and was inspired by my father, who was a professional boxer.
What is the best thing that you like about your profession? The best thing is having contact with so many wonderful children that inspire me.
What would you tell a student who is thinking about becoming a teacher in the future? You have to love children and have a passion for helping them to be the best they can be.

Interview with Mr. Luongo PE/Health
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101 Yanira Guarcas 
102 Caleb Prak
103 Juliana Xayapanya
104 Johntiel Ramon
105 Izaiah Pina
106 Yesenia Reyes Lopez
107 Cavan Sinphoune/Alexander Reyes
108 Carlyle Marshall
109 Anasia Lopez
110 Alijah Theobal
111 Samantha Benavides
112 Neriah Nhar-Matko
113 Orlando Reyes
114 Yaslina Sol
201 Angel Tucum
202 Ainsley Messena
203 Juan Gabriel
204 Eva Flori
205 Lindsey Rodriguez
206 Journee Correia
207 Gabriela Lopez DeLeon
208 Kathleen DeLeon
210 Steven Cabrera



211 Haddassah Marroquin
212 Joshua Garcia
213 Ethan Suon
214 Edith Moore
215 Denise Gotay
216 Edwin Bercian
217 Christopher Waldeck
218 Taylor Harvey
219 Nathan Quiroa
PE-1 Imani Ramirez 219
PE-2 Kenneth Rothermel
PE-3 Isaiah Matko 216
PE-4 Yuridia Gamarro Perez 207
Art Lily Pelcher 205
Music Angelique Estrada 102
Library Ava Sylva 114
 



Parent–Teacher Organization

	Upco  Upcoming Calendar of Events!
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April
4/4/14                              End of Third Quarter
                                           Faculty Meeting @8 a.m.
4/7/14 - 4/11/14             Reading Week
4/8/14                              S.I.T Meeting @ 3:45 p.m.
4/16/14                            Student of the Month @ 8:30 a.m.
4/18/14                            NO SCHOOL (Good Friday)
4/21/14 – 4/25/14         NO SCHOOL  (Spring Recess)

May
5/26/14                           NO SCHOOL (Memorial Day)








Physical Education/ Health News- 
Mr. Payne, Ms. Mariniello,
Mr.Enos and Mr. Luongo
     We have begun our very famous and enjoyable unit on jump roping.  All students like this unit and it is a GREAT way for them to move, improve stamina and work toward a healthier heart.  
     All grades, levels and abilities can participate in jumping. Some students are more advanced with the rope while others focus on jumping without the rope while learning skills.
   During this unit, many classroom teachers join us and learn new skills while getting a great workout! Thanks to those who participate.
     Jump rope is a great activity to do as a family at home as well.  It is inexpensive and promotes a healthier lifestyle.
    Our school contest will take place at the end of the unit.

MARCH MADNESS 2014
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Outstanding Sportsmanship
Yellow---Jason Lawrence
Green---Moises Burdie
Red---Kevin Cyrius
Gray---Jani Price
Black---Imani Ramirez
Orange---Christopher Waldeck
Blue---Janessa Jucum
Purple---James Gbaba
M.V.P
Boy---Elijah Ellerbe
Girl---Elizabeth Bruno
Cheerleading
Cassie Escobar
Anna Rosado
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Music News – Mr. Maher
 Our school choruses have been busy recording their annual Compact Disc featuring tunes that they will perform at the Spring Concert.  The concert will take place in May with the exact date to be announced soon!
Grade 4 students will be attending a concert with the Rhode Island Philharmonic entitled, The Orchestra Rocks. Students received a free booklet and recorder in order to help prepare them for this event!
Grade 5 students have been working on researching several Jazz artists and will be making booklets to display the information in our school library.
Grade 3 students are continuing their work on learning how to read music and play the recorder (a pre-band instrument).

A message from – Ms. Rocha
Reading Week:
Monday – Read a Shirt
Tuesday – Hats off to reading
Wednesday – Dress as your favorite teacher
Thursday – Book swap
Friday Movie based on a book!

Notes from Nurse –
Mrs. Anderson RN: 
Now that daylight savings is here please continue to maintain normal bedtime routines. School aged children need at least 10-12 hours of sleep each night. Children who get adequate sleep and rest periods are more focused throughout the day and experience 
fewer illnesses. 




April 16, 2014 – Student of the Month in the school Library @ 8;30 a.m.
May 5th-9th is our Teacher Appreciation week!
May 10, 2014 – May Breakfast @ 9a.m.
May 21, 2014  - PTO Meeting @ 6p.m.
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A message from – Miss. D'Angelo
The Special Olympics are coming!!! We will have another dress down day in April to help the Providence Panthers. Our team consists of 13 athletes, most from Carnevale! We will start practicing for the softball throw and 100 meter run starting next week for the games on May 3rd and May 31st.

Third Grade Field Trip:
Ms. Carbone organized the Third Grade Field Trip to local Stop & Shops. It was a great experience to see the behind of the senses and how the market is laid out in sections. We got to talk with employees about what was in their department and healthy food choices to make. Each class got free samples and a treat to take home! It was a great educational experience!

Fifth Grade Field Trip: 
(written by Vannadi & Josmary Rm. 216)
All the 5th grade classes took a trip to the Pequot Museum. We learned about their culture, how they lived and how they survived. We realize that the way we live now is very different From how the Pequot Nation lived long ago. We watched a movie about the war and how the Pequot reacted to it. We also learned the the Pequot people had many different ways of curing diseases. We enjoyed learning about their culture and how they survived.
[image: ]
 
Providence Public Schools c. 2014
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